
School News
Bingham & Downing Schools November 2022 Jade Yezzi, Principal

Our theme for the school year is 
Teamwork Makes the Dream Work.
www.runnemedeschools.org  

November:  Elevate Attitude with Gratitude
Just a reminder:  Progress reports are available on the parent 
portal on 10/31 and will provide you with a snapshot of your child’s 
progress this year.  If you need assistance, contact our main office.  
Please take a few minutes to read the attached letter about 
how/when we evaluate student progress.  

10/31:  School Halloween Parades 2:45-2:55 PM.  More details can be found on 
the attached flyer.    

11/4:  2nd grade students take a field trip to Johnson’s Farm

11/7:  2nd cycle of interventions begin (language arts & math)

11/8:  All students and staff participate in a Gratitude Walk at 1:45 PM (rain 
date 11/9).  Fill someone’s bucket today and share why you’re so grateful.  
#bucketfilling

11/10 - 11/11:  Schools Closed

11/18:  Grateful for our Local Heroes Event (school assemblies)

11/18 - 11/23:  Student dismissal is at 12:45 for parent-teacher conferences.  
               Each student should bring a healthy, hearty snack on all early 

  dismissal days.

11/24 - 11/25:  Schools Closed - Happy Thanksgiving!

Thank you for supporting our PTA!  

http://www.runnemedeschools.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_8fK7x1KS3OKce0M5w70w5yCCZzpqksTRiLQ6s5daZQ/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12RsI82kYZALaQkpXrGWDVw89NKvXt0UBqGd5u52fIN8/edit?usp=sharing

